
 

 

Dr. B. C Roy Engineering College, Durgapur 

 

No. BCR/REG/2023/7                                                                                                  Date: 03.10.2023 

NOTICE 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Registration process for 1st year B.Tech, 

MTech and MBA has been started from 3rd October 2023 (University notification no. 

03.10/Regis./notice/Registration /23-01 dated 03.10.2023). The students are advised to 

contact with their respective departments to complete the registration formalities and they 

should not take leave without the permission from departmental HOD until the 

registration process is getting completed.  

                                                                                                                            Dr. Arindam Mondal  

                                                                                                                                            REGISTRAR 

                                                                                                                                             BCREC 

 

 

 


